
Appendix D 
 
 
 
From: Leon Lyon-wilson  
Sent: 05 April 2018 13:22 
To: Licensing Shared Email 
Subject: Sevendays - 37 Osborne Road - Representation 
 
Dear Sir/Ma'am, 
                          I am a resident of  Osbourne Road Southsea and have been for the last two years. I 
am writing this email to provide information on the subjected shop across the road from my house. I was 
living here when they first opened and they have a been a strong part of the Osbourne road community 
ever since.  
 
I can confirm that this shop and its Staff are especially vigilant when checking identification and even as a 
regular I am personally asked whenever I am purchasing alcohol or cigarettes. I have never had any noise 
disturbance from this establishment throughout every hour of the day and have heard of no complaint from 
any other member of our community.  
 
In conclusion I and many others feel that this shop is a brilliant addition that has been of great help to all. 
Akki and her team are friendly and always happy to serve in anyway they can. 
 
If any more information is required feel free to ask 
 
 
Kind Regards 
 
Leon Lyon-Wilson 
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